From: Helen Brookes <Helen.Brookes@poriruacity.govt.nz>
Date: Mon, 13 Jan 2025 at 13:50

Subject: A huge thanks

To: Tracy Wellington <tracy@kca.org.nz>

Hi Tracy

Just a quick note to express our thanks for the amazing support from KCA to assist us in the delivery of our annual
Christmas Day Community Lunch in 2024.

We had over 240 registrations and, because of your generosity, everyone not only got “their best feed of the year”
but went away with armfuls of goodies as well as household basics to start their year off right. Seafood Mornay,
Chop suey, cheesecakes, icecream and blueberries were some very welcome additions to the more traditional
fare.

This year has been the toughest we have seen for years and, if it wasn’t for your assistance, this event definitely
would not have happened as many of our usual supporters where unable to assist this year.

So please accept this as our thank you for all you do.

Nga mihi,

Helen Brookes-Smith

Manager Events
Kaiwhakahaere Taiopenga

poriruacity

Tel: 04 2371517 | Mob: 0276752348
poriruacity.govt.nz

Disclaimer

The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended only for the person named above. If this
email is not addressed to you, you must not use, disclose or distribute any of the content. If you have received this email by
mistake, please notify the sender by return email and delete the email. Thank you.
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